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Flu Shots are coming!!!
SVDP Parish Nurse / Health Care Ministry 

Partnered with Rite Aid 
Your Parish Nurse Health Care Ministry in collaboration with 

Rite Aid Pharmacy will make Flu Shots Available on: 
Saturday September 16th at 5:30 PM at St Leo’s Parish Center

In the room outside of Bingo 
 18 and over / Bring Your Insurance Card 
Please Follow the Bulletin / Website or Flocknotes for more information 

 or Call Maria @ 297-1816 

or Barbara @ 297-8686
Tell your friends and parish family!
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